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Logo Changes

Updating Email 
Signatures
To better align with the emerging new 
brand, Administrative Services will stop 
using the “Excellence Exceeds Expectations” 
graphic and will update email signatures to 
reflect the recent logo change. All employees 
should have recieved an email with the 
“Iconic Bull U” logo graphic so they can 
easily transfer it into their own email 


